Rangeview Library District Financial Retreat May 24, 2010

The Rangeview Library District trustees gathered for a Financial Retreat along with the District's Directors at the Support Services Building, 11658 Huron Street, Northglenn, Colorado at 4:30 p.m. This was not an official meeting and no action was taken.

Board Trustees Attending: Kay Riddle, Dorothy Lindsey, Ray Coffey, Linda Wisniewski.

Library Directors: Pam Sandlian-Smith, Mindy Kittay, Steve Hansen, Susan Dobbs, Ronnie Storey, Lynda Freas.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted

Dolores Sandoval Administrative Assistant/Recorder

Acting Secretary of the Board of Trustees

Rangeview Library District